
 

 

 

Neatishead Update May 2025                          

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 I can't believe we are half way through the 
summer term! 
Last week our Year 6 pupils did a brilliant 
job when taking their KS2 SATS. I would like 
to thank Mr Murphy and the team here at 
Neatishead for preparing the children so 
well. The children coped amazingly well and 
should feel proud of their efforts. I would 
also like to thank you for your support with 
revision at home. 
The second part of the summer term is 
always incredibly busy and we can look 
forward to some exciting activities and 
experiences.  
I hope you all have a lovely half term. Let's 
hope the sun shines! 
 
 
Hayley Sonnex 
Executive Headteacher 
Neatishead Salhouse Fleggburgh Federation 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Looking ahead 

 

 Monday 2nd June – Children return to school 
 
Week beginning 2nd June – Year 4 multiplication 
tests 
4th June – Reception vision & hearing checks 
Week beginning 9th June – Year 1 Phonics 
Screening 
 
27th June – Year 6 induction morning at 
Broadland High Ormiston Academy. Separate 
letter has been sent from Broadland High 
9th – 11th July – Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip 
 

15th July – Sports afternoon 
18th July – FONS BBQ 
22nd July – Year 6 leavers assembly – 
1.30pm 
 
22nd July – Break up for Summer 
 
 
 

Breakfast club is growing in numbers and 
runs from 7.30am – 8.30am. Sessions are 
£5.  Invoices are sent at the end of the 
month. Please contact the office to book 
spaces in advance where possible so we can 
keep up to date with numbers. 
We ask that children DO NOT bring their 
own food in for breakfast. Toast & cereal 
are always available. 
 

 
 

General reminders 
School starts at 8.30am 
 
Children need appropriate clothing to suit the 
weather. Please could we remind girls to wear 
shorts under skirts & dresses. 
 
 
Snacks must be healthy and nut free. 
 
We expect all children to come to school in full 
school uniform and wearing school shoes. PE 
kit is also part of our uniform so should be 
black, white or red, without branded logos. 
 

Parking 

Please could all parents/carers give 

consideration to local residents when paring 

near to the school.  Please use the car park at 

the playing field when possible. 

 



       

 

Peacocks Class 

We conducted our ice experiment to observe the circumference of our spheres. The 
children are to edit their own video during computing lessons. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Gatekeepers Class 

Gatekeepers have been busy this half-term around their topic of A Place Called Home. 
The children are really enjoying designing and making chairs for their soft toys in advance of 
our Teddy Bear's Picnic on Friday 27th June. They have also enjoyed writing around the 
subject of imaginary friends and learning about grams and kilograms in maths. 
 

 
 

  
 
 



 

Red Skippers 

 

Red Skippers have loved learning about Amazing Africa. They have discovered 

that Africa is a continent with 54 countries and that is almost half covered in 

savannah. The children have been finding out about animals which live in Africa 

and we found out that a group of zebras is called a dazzle and a group of 

giraffes is called a tower! They have also compared Neatishead to a small village 

in Africa. We look forward to more exciting learning after half term! 

 

 

 



 

 

Eco-Committee 

 
 
We have been very busy over the last few weeks in Eco committee. Here are some things 
we've been working on:  

 leading assemblies on climate change and healthy living 
 creating a video for the Royal Norfolk Show project (see our school website for 

further information) 
 our entry for the Green Education and Sustainability Competition (see photo) 
 looking into the Anglian Water eco award and we've been talking to a representative 

from Anglian Water 
 working towards our 2nd Eco schools green flag award  

 

By Lilli A and Poppy W 🙂 

 

 
 

 

 

 


